
Kia ora whanau!

This week, our MES whānau have been reflecting on the life
of our much-loved Miss Sorvana Williams. Although it is a
time of sadness, we will remember how Miss Williams
encouraged all our children to come to school, be happy,
and be kind to one another. She had a special way of
making every child feel valued and inspired us all to smile,
show kindness, and care for each other.
While we will miss her deeply, her laughter, her love for our
tamariki, and her generous spirit will forever be part of
Manurewa East School. We honour her memory by
continuing to show the same warmth and care to those
around us.
Miss Williams will return to school one last time on Tuesday
19 August. Due to limited space, this will be a time for our
students and staff only.
For whānau wishing to visit, Miss Williams will be at home
from Monday to Wednesday. Please contact Miracle on 
027 380 3887 to arrange a visiting time.

Ngā mihi nui,
Mary Takatainga
Tumuaki
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Key dates:

Tongan Language Week Postponed 
to Week 7 (August 25-29)

25 Aug - Tongan Language Week
18 Sep - Cultural Night



Galuso’o Sorvana Williams
Sunrise: 01 May 2004

Sunset: 10 August 2025

We are confident, resilient and will reach great heights

In Loving Memory of Miss Williams

Miss Williams brought joy and warmth to every corner of
Manurewa East School. Her bubbly personality was infectious,

and she had a gift for making everyone feel seen and valued.  She
reminded us daily of the importance of smiling, being happy, and
cherishing each other. You will be greatly missed by our children
and staff, Miss Williams — your smile and kindness will forever be

part of our MES whānau


